

CHURCH ADDRESS + CONTACT INFO

656 Front Street Trenton, ON K8V 4R8 quintebaptistchurch@gmail.com 613.813.7711

SENDING CHURCH

FaithWay Baptist Church
Pastor Robert Wall
1964 Salem Road
Ajax, ON L1T 0A3
905.686.0951
faithway.org

SERVING WITH

Baptist Missions to Forgotten Peoples 21 Jameston Avenue Hamilton, ON L9C 2R9 905.385.0293 bmfp.can@gmail.com



THE MACKEY FAMILY

August - September

Serving in TRENTON, ON

Dear praying friends,

The Lord is continuing to work here at Quinte Baptist Church. We have seen several more first time visitors, and several of these people have been back for additional services. It is great to see how some of these visitors are a direct result of our church folks inviting them out. Nearly every week this summer, we had visitors in our services. On Sunday evenings before service, the men specifically pray for God to bring new people into our path, and it is wonderful to see how God has specifically been answering our prayers.

At the beginning of August, our family returned home after a wonderful week of vacation. It was great for us to have some extended time together as a family. We returned, feeling refreshed and ready to get back into our place of service.

We are also looking at a potential renovation in our church basement. It would be nice to have a more up to date area for our church fellowships, nursery, and Sunday School. The space is used every week, but it could use some updating. With the age of the building (built in the 1890's!) there are a few preventative things that we are getting done on the exterior of the building to ensure we don't have any water problems down the road. Once these things are taken care of, we can begin to plan for the potential work. Please pray for wisdom, as we want to properly steward the building God has graciously given us.

Last weekend, our church was able to have a ladies paint activity. We praise the Lord for the 19 ladies, including 3 visitors, that were a part of it. We have some more church events planned this fall season that will be used, not only as a source of encouragement, but also as an outreach tool.

The end of August marked 5 years since the Lord moved us here. As we look back on these years, the Lord has repeatedly reminded us that we are in the place He wants us to be. He continues to bless the church, and He continues to bless our family. Our church rejoices in the growth that we have seen. We may not always recognize God's hand of blessing in the day to day busyness of life, but whenever we take time to step back and observe what God has done over a longer period of time, we are always reminded of His faithfulness and desire to bless obedience. What a privilege it is to be a part of the Lord's work.

Here are a few requests that we would appreciate your prayers for:

- 1. Continue to pray for the spiritual growth of Stephen and Annette
- 2. Please pray for the salvation of Wade and Cathy.
- 3. For God to work in the hearts of our new visitors
- 4. Wisdom for potential upcoming basement renovation

In Christ,

Micheal, Dorothée, Alice and Esme Mackey